
From: Diana Barnes [mailto:laruahouse@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 6:08 PM 
To: Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: OEH code change 

 

forwarded from Lou Courtney: 
  
As a resident of Old East Hill, I ask that you please vote NO to the Land Development Code 

zoning amendment proposed by Dr Laura Hall, East Hill Animal Hospital. 
I ask that this business,  located not only in a C-1 area and a historic preservation district 

but  also  adjacent to residential properties, be required to operate under the conditions it was 

originally allowed to open under which does not allow for outdoor areas for dogs. This type of 

business should be located in an industrial area of the city, C-3, where this type of use is 

permitted. 
This proposed change is not for the good of the residents nor the existing businesses- it only 

stands to benefit EHAH. This change would decrease everyones property values and adversely 

affect our quality of life.  
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